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1. We had our Fall Meeting at a new location in Macon Georgia, The Wingate Hotel. Most of 

our members liked the hotel, but it was a little crowded in the meeting room and the audio/ 
internet wasn’t great.    

 
2. We had a catered lunch sponsored by Ethica Health, Gordons Foods provided the snacks 

and meeting material.  
 
3. We had some good speakers, but the bug man Mr. Ramsey was the favorite!! He kept us 

entertained and I think we all learned something extremely interesting about Pests 
behavior, especially in the food service industry.   
 
 

4. We conducted a board meeting on Friday to discuss, finances, the new uploading policy 
with ANFP concerning your CEU’s, board minutes from our previous meeting and we 
asked members where they would like to go in the Spring. Our President will follow up with 
our Travel coordinator and you will be updated on our Spring location, for April 2020.  
 

5. Special Note: We will be working on PayPal, hopefully it will be up and running for the 
Spring Meeting, please be prepared to pay a service fee for using a debit or credit card. The 
current fee is 3.00, in addition there will be a cut of time for registration, it will be in line 
with the hotel cut off time. If you are not able to pay by the cutoff date you will have to pay 
an additional fee of 10.00 by mail, over the phone or at the door. This will help offset fees we 
accrue when using credit card services and paying banking fees. 
 

6. FYI: Each chapter is required to nominate a member for the 2020 ACE Awards. The 
ACE conference will be held in Las Vegas June 2020. The categories are available 
online @ ANFPonline.org. If you are interested in nominating someone please reach 
out to our President Elise Mills at elsielee@bellsouth.net before the cutoff date, 
January 15th, 2020. 
 

 
7. Our President Elsie Mills and I are asking for your continued support of the Georgia 

ANFP. We are doing well, and we want to continue moving forward with your help. 
  
      Regards Georgia ANFP 

 
Regina St. Clair 
Georgia ANFP  
President -Elect 
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